
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Now that the mock exams are over we are into the final few weeks before the year 11 

exams start. 

 

I am writing to make sure all parents of year 11 students of Spanish are aware of the 

exam dates and of the support sessions available to the students. 

 

The speaking exams will take place between Wednesday 24th April and Wednesday 8th 

May.  Students will be told their date and time after the Easter holidays.  These exams 

are before the main exam timetable begins and form 25% of the GCSE. 

 

The reading and listening exams take place on Wednesday 22nd May. 

The writing exam takes places on Wednesday 5th June. 

 

After school support sessions on Thursdays have already begun.  Mrs Roberts is 

supporting students taking higher tier and Ms Lloyd is supporting students taking 

foundation tier. 

 

In addition to these sessions Ms Lloyd will be offering revision sessions in the Easter 

holidays on Monday 8th April from 9.00am-11.00am and 11.20am-1.20pm.  These 

sessions are focussing on listening, reading and writing skills.   The first session is aimed 

at foundation tier students and the second session at higher tier students. 

 

Please feel free to contact me directly or your child's Spanish teacher if you have any 

queries about these exams and support sessions. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Jess Lloyd 

Leader of Spanish MFL 

 

  

 
 
   

 

 


